LANSDOWNE SCHOOL 49 COMBERMERE ROAD LONDON SW9 9QD 020 7737 3713

15th November 2019

Issue 10



LANSDOWNE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

This week the students completed surveys about their experience at school. Through the surveys they reported that they feel happy and safe at school. It is always good to get good feedback.

We welcomed families to our second Parents' Evening of the year. It was well attended and once again we would like to thank parents for the positive feedback you gave us.

The Dramatic Maths workshops continued on Wednesday morning. The focus this week was on co-ordinates.

Our preparations for the Winter Fair are well under way. We are holding a parents and carers coffee morning today to

discuss it further and letters have gone out to local businesses asking for their support.

We are also very happy that our sixth form student, Thomas Dixon was shortlisted for an award from Spark! Work Experience Charity, as he did so well with his placement at Mime Consulting earlier in the year.



Class of the Week



Congratulations!





Thomas Dixon, we are proud of you!

On Thursday night, Thomas Dixon (Year 12 student) attended the Annual Spark! Awards in Heathrow Airport. Last academic year, he excelled in his work experience placement at MIME Consulting and was nominated for "Student of the Year". Thomas had achieved 100% score in his interview skills session prior to his work experience as well as during his actual placement in the company. "Being nominated for such an award, among thousands of students, is definitely something that makes me proud of myself" Thomas said.

Dates for your Diary

Winter Fair Preparation

- Friday 29th of November 2019, 10-11am
- Friday 6th of December 2019, 10-11am

Winter Fair

Friday 13th December



what we learned this week

Geography

In Humanities, Year 8 have been learning about different continents and where they are found on a map of the world.

They have learnt about which animals can be found on each continent.













The Dramatic Maths workshops

It is a 5 week program that we are providing to our M2 and M3 students across the school.

It is designed to engage students in maths through drama and performance. It is also an opportunity for students to work collaboratively with peers from other year groups working at the same level.

Each week we have a different focus; so far we have had sessions on problem solving, length and perimeter and coordinates, and we have sessions on patterns and capacity to come over the next two weeks.

Feedback from students has been really positive - and we look forward to inviting Half Moon back to work with us again next year!

Mr Hilton





After School Clubs

Tuesdays

- Football
- Yoga
- ICT
- Engine Shed

Thursdays

- Art
- Dodge ball
- Rock Band
- Enterprise
- Games

Have fun!

www.lansdowneschool.co.uk